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N O T I C E  O F  P U B L I C  H E A R I N G  
 

The City of Somersworth, NH, through the Office of the City Clerk, hereby announces that the: 
 

City Council will hold a Public Hearing  
 

during the City Council Meeting 
on Monday, January 9, 2023  

beginning at 7:00 p.m. 
in the City Council Chambers, City Hall, 

One Government Way, Somersworth, NH on: 
 
 

Ordinance No. 9-23 – Supplemental Appropriation to Replace the School Zone 
Warning Lights on Maple Street and High Street 
 
 
Copies of the ordinance are available for review by the public in the City Clerk’s Office at City Hall, or 
online at www.Somersworthnh.gov 
 
 

*This notice is in accordance with RSA 91-A:2, Revised Statutes Annotated of the State of New Hampshire. 
 
 
 

Date posted: January 4, 2023 
 
Posted by: Kristen LaPanne 
  City Clerk 
 
Posted at: City Hall 
  Library 

Channel 22 
Website:  www.Somersworthnh.gov 
 
 

Public who are hearing impaired or require other special arrangements, please contact the City Clerk’s Office at City Hall 
(692-9511) one week prior to the meeting for assistance.  TDD Access: Call Relay NH at 711. 
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